TOWN OF NAUVOO

ALABAMA

PUBLIC NOTICE

Due to 50 cents per/1000-gallon water rate increase put into effect from the Upper Bear
Creek Water Treatment Plant, Nauvoo Water Works is having to raise its rates as well.
This increase will affect the February 2025 billing cycle.

The state required utility tax of 4% will be added to the below rates:

For the first 2,000 gallons or less per month: $29.00

For each additional 1,000 gallons per month: $8.59

Mayor, Terry Burgett



